
 
06 December 2022 
 
Dear  
 
ATISN 16895 Fraud / Anti-Fraud Policy & Code of Conduct   
 
In response to Point 7 of your letter of 23 November, please find below the 
information as requested.   
 
Point 7 of your letter requests: 
 

• the Code of Conduct for civil servants working for the Welsh 
Government 
 
The Civil Service Code is publicly available here   
 
Information on how to report a complaint in relation to the Code of Conduct 
can be found here  
 

• the policy of the Welsh Government in connection with potential fraud 
that have come to or have [been] brought to the attention of the Welsh 
Government (Fraud/Anti-fraud policy)  
 
The Welsh Government Fraud and Corruption Policy and Response Plan are 
provided in this email as separate PDF documents. 
       
Information on how to report a fraud to the Welsh Government can be found 
here 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

https://gov.wales/civil-service-code
https://gov.wales/how-make-complaint-about-welsh-government-html#:~:text=If%20you%20have%20a%20complaint%20that%20a%20Welsh,about%20a%20Member%20of%20the%20Senedd%2C%20please%20contact%3A
https://gov.wales/report-fraud-against-welsh-government#:~:text=Report%20fraud%20against%20Welsh%20Government%201%20Online%20form,will%20contact%20you%20to%20discuss%20your%20concerns%20further.

